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Last September, the PCOB developed questions for the community conversations
facilitated by the Local Voices Network. The PCOB determined that a question about
how the Independent Monitor should engage with members of the community, and a
question about the PCOB’s role, should be included in the community conversations.

The League of Women Voters of Dane County understands that MLC Consulting is
contracted to provide brief summaries of the highlights of the community conversations
by late August. We also understand that Oral Board interviews of the Independent
Monitor Candidates are scheduled to begin August 1.

We hope that the PCOB will direct MLC Consulting to provide to the PCOB by July 20
brief summaries of those community conversations which were held prior to June 1, so
that members of the PCOB can familiarize themselves with the community priorities for
the Independent Monitor prior to commencement of the interview process. Judging by
the diversity and depth of the conversations at the September 2, 2021, PCOB meeting,
such a summary would be very valuable to interviewers.
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